
 

 

117 Gorrie Street, Box 1480 
Atikokan, Ontario P0T 1C0 

 
Telephone (807) 597-6600 
Fax             (807-597-6988 

 
December 13, 2012 
 
 
 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
Board Secretary 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
TORONTO, ON.  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Board Secretary: 
 
It has come to our attention that there is an error in our RRR 2.1.5 report December 
2011.  Specifically the number of billed kW for Greater than 50 Rate Class is quoted as 
3,940.  The amount should be 20,694. This incorrect information will affect our IRM 
2013 application.   
 
We request changes be made in the RRR Conservation Demand Report and if this could 
be completed by Board Staff. 
 
Atikokan’s RTSR Model V_3_2012_1204 that has been submitted for our IRM 2013 Rate 
Application is correct.   
 
The RTSR Model number has been updated. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Original signed by Cheryl 
 
Cheryl Marusyk 
Admin Assist. 
 
 
 
 


